
August 5, 2021 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING OF 

THE YOUTH COMMISSION 


OF 

THE CITY OF HAWTHORNE, CALIFORNIA 


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, That Pursuant to Government Code Section 
54955, I Gerardo Iriarte, Recreation Specialist for the City of Hawthorne 

HEREBY GIVE NOTICE, that the Youth Commission Meeting Scheduled for 
the evening of August 5, 2021 is cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

G~IARTE 
Recreation Specialist 

The next regular meeting of the Youth Commission will be held on Thursday, 
September 2, 2021 via Zoom. 


